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This document contains important information about the sub-fund in which you are invested. If
you are in any doubt as to the action you should take, you should immediately consult your
stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor, accountant or financial adviser.

Dear Shareholder,

We are writing to you regarding a change to the name of one of the Share Classes for the sub-fund HSBC Global
Investment Funds — Corporate Euro Bond Fixed Term 2027 {the “Sub-Fund”) in which you own shares.

Due to a clerical error, the Share Class identifier, which indicates the dividend policy of the sub-fund, was
assigned incorrectly. The correct Share Class name and corresponding dividend policy, as set in the Company’s

prospectus, is outlined below:

Incorrect Share Class name and dividend policy

Correct Share Class name and dividend policy

BD3HUSD

BDHUSD

It is intended that the Share Class will declare a
dividend based upon: (i) the estimated annualised yield
of the relevant sub-fund's underlying portfolio which is
attributable to the Share Class and (ii} an estimate of
the interest rate carry (which could be positive or
negative) and which is based upon the interest rate
differential between the sub-fund's Base Currency and
the Reference Currency of the Currency Hedged Share
Class. A negative interest rate differential will result in
a reduction of the dividend payment and may result in
no dividends being paid.

It is intended that substantially all investment income
(net of fees and expenses and net of withholding taxes)
attributable to such Share Class will be declared as a
dividend.

Please note that the Share Class has not yet made its first dividend distribution and the abovementioned error
does therefore not have any impact on your investment.

Please take a moment to review the contents of this notice. If you have any questions, please contact your

local agent or HSBC Global Asset Management office.

You do not need to take any action.

For and on behalf of the Board of HSBC Global Investment Funds

Terms not defined in this letter will have the same meaning as those define

ed in the current prospectus of HSBC Global Investment Funds.

The Board accepts responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained in this letter as at the date of the mailing.
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